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June 
Worship and Activity Schedule 

~ SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP / SUNDAY SCHOOL ~  10:00 A.M. 
(ALL SERVICES ON LINE AND IN PERSON)  

 Facebook  ~  YouTube ~ NHRC website  http://nhrc-church.org/index.html 

 
June 2nd 

LORD'S SUPPER CELEBRATED  
Scripture:   Isaiah  40: 28-31  

 Message:  “The Strength Comes from Waiting for the Lord” 
Rev. Keith Tamlyn 

 
WORSHIP CONCERT – Dessert 5:30, Concert 6pm 

 
June 9th 

Scripture:   Luke  7: 36-50 
Message:  “I Have Something to Say to You” 

Rev. Keith Tamlyn 
 

June 15th  
MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR NANCY BURGER   

Visitation – 10:30am Gathering Area 
Memorial Service – 11:00am Sanctuary 

Light Luncheon following in Fellowship Hall 
 

June 16th 

FATHER’S DAY 
Scripture:   Jeremiah  13: 27-34 

Message:  “The Covenant Written on the Heart”  
Rev. Keith Tamlyn 

 
June 23rd 

BAPTISM 
Scripture:   Jeremiah  1: 4-10 

 Message:  “We Are Spoken For” 
Rev. Keith Tamlyn 

 
June 27th  

MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR AMY BURGER  --  4:00pm 
 
 

June 30th 

Message 
Rev. Keith Tamlyn 

 

http://nhrc-church.org/index.html
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Worship Concert! 
Sacred Harmony – Music Trio 

 

 

Location – New Hackensack Reformed Church 
       1580 Rt. 376, Wappingers Falls, NY 
 

Date – June 2, 2024 

Time – 5:30pm Dessert (Fellowship Hall) 

    6:00pm Concert (Sanctuary) 
(free will offering accepted) 

 
 

Learn more about Sacred Harmony at Sacred Harmony (sacredharmony1.com) 

https://sacredharmony1.com/
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A Message from Miss Tina 
  
 
 
 
 
 

A prayer for my church family. 
Heavenly Father, 
We come before you today with grateful hearts, thanking you for the gift of our church family. 
We are so blessed to be a part of this community of believers who love you and desire to serve 
you. We lift up each and every member of our congregation to you, Lord, and pray that you 
would strengthen and encourage them in their faith journey. May they find joy and purpose in 
their walk with you. We pray for our children and youth, that they would come to know you at 
an early age and develop a lifelong relationship with you, protecting them, Lord, from the 
influences of the world. 
May we be a shining light in our community, reflecting your love and grace to all we meet while 
we continue to guide, inspire and nurture the faith of the next generation. 
We pray all these things in the precious name of Jesus. Amen. 
 
Miss Tina 
Interim Christian Ed Director  
 
 
 

Property 
Scrap Metal 
Thank you for your contributions of iron, steel, copper, aluminum, wires, 
appliances, grills, and other items.  Year-to-date we have raised $481! 
Money received for scrap metal helps our property committee keep up 
with expenses. 
 
Free Fluorescent Bulbs 

The Property Committee is giving away new 48" fluorescent bulbs. 
Contact John Licari at 914-204-7278 if interested in any amount. 
 
 

 
 

FLOWERS FOR SUNDAY MORNING 
WORSHIP 

If you would like to share flowers on a Sunday, please call Franca Petrillo or the 
church office.  Franca will help you pick a Sunday and provide instructions.  
Your dedication will be shared in the morning announcements.   
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Sunday School, 
 Children and Worship, & Nursery Care 

 
 

 
 
 

Nursery Care for children under 3, is available at morning Worship services, and will 
continue throughout the summer. 

 
The Children and Worship program is available for ages 3 to 2nd grade.   

Children should be dropped off at room 9, at 10 am or earlier.   
Parents may stay if they wish or go to the 10 am Worship service. 

Sunday School is available for youth (grades 3-8).   
They are dismissed during Worship to attend Sunday School in the Youth Room. 

 
Please note that Sunday School and Children and Worship will have a break for the summer.  

The last day for this school year is June 16. 
 
 

 Piggy Bank Bazaar 
A Craft Fair for Children 

 
 
 
 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!!  Piggy Bank Bazaar will be on Saturday, December 7th, 2024! 
Hello Everyone, 
 
Warming days and chirping birds, lush green lawns with a rainbow of colorful flowers. Ahh - what a 
lovely time of year. 
 
June’s Wednesday Morning Workshops will be on the 5th, 12th, and 19th at 9:30 am - 11:30 am in 
rooms 13 and 15 of the Education Center. 
 
The Workshops take a break over the summer months but will resume in September. There are a 
number of volunteers who knit & sew, create kits and finish kits over the summer at home. If you 
would like to make some gifts for the Bazaar at home this summer, we have crafty projects in room 15 
that are in kit form, ready to go with full instructions and all the supplies you’ll need. If you’d like to do 
this, and we REALLY Hope You Will- please see Mrs. Ray on Sunday or Wednesday mornings. 
Many thanks to all our volunteers!! 
 
Piggy Bank also likes receiving craft supplies, small gifts and decorations. We need plastic bins 
(used, but in good shape is fine). These can be dropped off in room 15 on Sunday mornings, or 
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during the time the church office is open.  
 
Piggy Bank Bazaar provides a safe, non-threatening place for hundreds of children to do their 
Christmas Shopping. Over the years, many people (about 100) both community and church members 
have enjoyed participating in the Piggy Bank Bazaar. They have been involved in creating goodies for 
sale, donations of materials, setting up tables, being guides for our children shoppers, wrapping, and 
many other volunteer positions. So, with that said we need a Chairperson for the Bazaar. If that is 
you, please contact Carol Ray, Franca Petrillo, Irene Moody or the church office to learn more. 
 
That’s all for now. Whether it be sunny beaches or mountain hikes, backyard barbecues or a splash in 
the pool with family or friends,  HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 
 

 
New Hackensack Nursery School 

MOTTO : 
“We encourage, nurture, and teach ...they explore, learn, and flourish” 

 
 
 

Hello everyone,  
The end of the school year has arrived, and like every other year, it just flew by. We have 
experienced a fun, learning-filled year and are looking forward to a wonderful summer. We 
will be holding four weeks of summer camp and are already busy preparing for those.  
 
Special thanks to folks who helped to make this a successful, safe year.  

• Thank you to Pastor Keith, Laura, and Amy for their willingness to always help and for 
their guidance.  

• Thank you to John Licari and the property committee members for always lending a 
hand and being gracious about it.  

• Thank you to Carol Ray and the Piggy Bank Bazaar members for their support and for 
sharing their wealth of craft material!  

• Special thanks to the School Committee: Arlene Baressi, Jim Ray, Sue Meaney and 
Heather Bosko for their love of our school, its program, families and children. This love is 
consistently displayed in the thoughtful manner in which they care for and consider the 
school, its mission, and its future.  
 
Thank you, the congregation of the New Hackensack Reformed Church, for the special, safe 
place that you provide for New Hackensack Nursery School to offer this unique program to 
the community. Your steadfast support through these challenging times is deeply appreciated.  
 
We have made it through some challenging times, and our numbers for next year are very 
promising. We could not have done it with all of your support. THANK YOU! 
 
Enjoy your days,  
Abby Garcia 
for New Hackensack Nursery School 
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Support Camp Warwick 
The Warwick Conference Center and Camp Warwick, in Warwick, NY,  is owned and operated 
by the Synods of Mid-Atlantics and New York of the Reformed Church in America.    
 
One of the many programs they offer is Day Camp.  During the summer, 9 one-week  sessions 
of Day Camp are available for children who have completed Kindergarten through 8th grade.  
Campers play recreational games, do arts and crafts, have pool time, 2 snacks and lunch, 
engage in team building, Christian education, and so much more!  
 
This year Camp Warwick suggests several fun ways to raise money for their camps. 
Happy Camper Virtual 5k 
Let’s run into summer together with Camp Warwick’s first-ever 
Happy Camper Virtual 5k! Register online, print and customize 
your race bib, pin it to your shirt, and complete a 5k (3.2 miles) 
between June 22 and June 29 to help us kick off the summer 
season. Not a runner? Not a problem! Complete the 5k any way 
you’d like, but don’t forget to take pictures and share them with 
us on social media! To register, visit 
www.campwarwick.org/giving. 
 
Adopt a Counselor or Volunteer 
Sometimes working at camp feels more like a hike to Wawayanda 
State Park than a regular old walk in the park. Join us in this new 
initiative to support our counselors and volunteers this summer. 
Your donation of $50 or $25 will help us provide a welcome gift 
during orientation, small and large tokens of appreciation 
throughout the summer, and a thank-you gift at the end of the 
summer. For more information and to participate visit 
www.campwarwick.org/giving. 
 
NY Boulder’s Minor League Baseball Game Fundraiser:  
Mark your calendars for August 3 because Camp Warwick is going 
to a baseball game! When you purchase tickets to the game through 
our unique link, Camp Warwick will receive a portion of that cost. 
Tickets cost $18 and include seats near other Camp Warwick ticket 
purchasers and a NY Boulder’s cap. To purchase tickets, visit 
www.campwarwick.org/giving  We’ll see you at the ballpark 
 
 

Have a wonderful 
June! 

See you in church or 
online! 

http://www.campwarwick.org/giving
http://www.campwarwick.org/giving
http://www.campwarwick.org/giving

